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Dear Parents/Carers 

We hope you’ve had a great week, please see news and updates below. 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Monday 4th March – National Child Measurement Programme Visiting 

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day 

Thursday 14th March – NO Science Club 

Wednesday 20th March - Class F Stay and Play  

Friday 22nd March – Bag2School Collection 

Thursday 28th March – Last day of term 

 

Home learning – Please access your child's home learning here, this can also be accessed at any time 

via our school website. 

 

Goodbye Mrs Folland 

We said goodbye to Mrs Folland this week. Thank you to those of you who contributed to her leaving 

gift. She was given some vouchers, flowers, chocolate and wine. The children gave her cards made by 

each class and presented her with a bunch of lilies in assembly. They shared words that described 

Mrs Folland including kind, caring, helpful, funny and calm. They described her perfectly and we are 

all grateful for the positive impact she has had on the school. We all wish her well for her new 

venture. 

 

World Book Day – Thursday 7th March 

Remember next Thursday is World Book Day! 

We are really looking forward to seeing the wonderful costumes/outfits you all have planned. The 

choices are; 

• dress as a storybook character (and bring the book if you have it) 
• wear pyjamas and bring your favourite bedtime story 
• create your own book and dress as a character from it 
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Afterschool Club 

After school club will be running themed based activities throughout the week, which will be as 

follows.  Please book via SchoolMoney/Eduspot: 

 

Monday – Board games and Puzzles 

Tuesday – Go noodle 

Wednesday – Arts and Crafts 

Thursday – Chromebook 
The children will also be taken outside for some outdoor activities, weather permitting. 
 

 
 

Science Club 

Reminder: There will be NO Science club after school on Thursday 14th March. Please make sure your 

child is collected at the end of the school day or you can book a place in our After School Club via 

SchoolMoney/Eduspot. 

 

Class F Stay and Play – Wednesday 20th March 

Class F are holding a play and stay session on Wednesday 20th March, 2pm-3.15pm.  Feel free to share 

with any parents with little ones.  

 

Bag2School – Collection on Friday 22nd March 

Bag2School will be collecting on Friday March 22nd - we have already had a lot of donations for this, 

which is brilliant, however the office reception is getting quite full, so if you can hold on until closer 

to the date that would be brilliant. If you need any additional bags, we have a few spare in the office.   

 

 

Have a great weekend! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


